

Most Reverend Alphonsus Cullinan Bishop of Waterford and Lismore

Bishop's House, John's Hill, Waterford. X91 P2K8

Tel: 051 874463 Fax: 051 852703

Email: info@waterfordlismore.ie

25th January 2021

Dear Principal, School Staff, Children and Boards of Management,

I will be delighted to celebrate Mass for Catholic Schools Week for you all from the Cathedral on this Thursday January 28th, the Feast of St. Thomas Aquinas, Patron Saint of all Catholic Educational Establishments.

You can view this Mass through the following link: https://www.churchservices.tv/waterfordcath

I will also have it on my Facebook page.

I know that these times are so difficult for everyone including all our school communities. I would be very happy to receive any prayer intentions at: info@waterfordlismore.ie which I will print out and place in a basket before the altar for Thursday's Eucharist.

Thursday 28th January at 12.00 noon.

With every good wish,

Yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Alphonsus Cullinan, DD,

Bishop of Waterford and Lismore